
Parent / Student Guidelines for DY’s online learning plan  
This plan will be in place beginning Monday, March 30th 

 

● Students should continue to turn in missing assignments, we have asked teachers to extend deadlines 

to help students that did not turn in assignments previously issued during term 3. 

● Each time a class “meets,” teachers will provide an assignment or task to complete. 

○ Assignments will be very manageable for students and students should submit the assignments 

for credit when completed.  

○ Assignments should be set up so students  can do the work at any time, not necessarily when 

the class is scheduled to “meet” 

● Teachers will be  available for a discussion through email or google classroom during “class time” 

● Teachers will provide feedback to students on any and all assignments thru email or google classroom. 

● Students should receive credit for work that is completed.    

● If students have technology issues please make sure the teacher knows and Ms. Govoni   

govonij@dy-regional.k12.ma.us 

● Special education teachers will become part of each of their students content teachers google 

classroom and be checking in with their students to provide support, that will help their students 

complete any and all online assignments. 

● El teachers will teach their ELA classes and also provide support for any EL students that need help. 

● Guidance counselors will reaching out to all our students, they are continuing with fall scheduling, they 

will be holding junior parent conferences (via zoom), and will be working directly with administration to 

help everyone through this difficult time. 

 


